
Dear Rep Hernandez, 

 

I am writing to express my support of the legislation expressed in the Resolution on Clean 

Energy Jobs and want to let you know I want you to move forward positively to get things going 

in our state to create clean energy jobs and develop renewable energy sources while moving 

away from fossil fuel based energy use. 

 

 

Randall Koch, Neskowin 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


